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7 September 2020 

 
 

MODULAR CELL CONTRACT 
 
 
Fleetwood Corporation Limited (ASX: FWD) (Fleetwood) is pleased to advise that the Victorian 

Department of Justice and Community Safety (DJCS) has awarded Fleetwood subsidiary, Modular 

Building Systems Pty Ltd, a $41.5m contract for the manufacture and supply of 460 modular cells to 

support the Victorian Government’s Prison Infill Expansion Program. 

Fleetwood’s deliverables are currently scheduled to be completed by October 2021.  

Managing Director & CEO, Brad Denison said, “Part of Fleetwood’s strategic intent when acquiring 

Modular Building Systems in 2018 was to take its modular cell capability into geographical regions 

outside New South Wales. This contract is an example of the type of expansion we have been targeting.  

We look forward to continuing our strong relationship with the Victorian Government and more 

specifically, DJCS to deliver this important project.”  

This announcement was authorised by Brad Denison, Managing Director & CEO. 
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